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To: St. Paul the Apostle Orthodox Church 
 181 Preston Road  
 Denison, Texas 75020 
Date: July 25, 2024 
Re: IRS Notice of Determination Letter 
From: Fr AM 

 
 

This letter confirms that St. Paul the Apostle Orthodox Church located in Denison, 
TX, EIN 30-0145603 is included in the group exemption roster of subordinate entities 
of the Orthodox Church in America (GEN 2365).  Inclusion under this GEN certifies 
that the legal entity of the parish is exempt from federal income tax as specified by 
section 501 (C) 3 of the Internal Revenue Code.  This parish is included in the group 
exemption of the dioceses, parishes, and institutions of the Orthodox Church in 
America. 
 
Enclosed are copies of letters of determination ruling on the tax-exempt status of the 
Orthodox Church in America (EIN 11-2654661).  Please keep these on file for any 
future needs.  I remain 

 
Yours in Christ: 
 

 
 
Archpriest Alessandro Margheritino 
Secretary 
Orthodox Church in America 

 


